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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2020 12:17 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Stadium closed | 9 days left to have your say

Stadium closed 

We trust you and your families are doing well in this challenging period. With Government 
advising that New Zealand is now at Level 4 of the country’s COVID-19 alert system, the 
stadium is now closed. 

Together with hirers and broadcasters, Eden Park continues to explore ways in which we can 
develop content and operate the venue in future, subject to Government guidelines, to support 
employment across the industry. 

This period continues to be an uncertain and unprecedented time for the event industry 
however the health of our staff, community, patrons and athletes remains our priority. 

More information on changes to our event calendar can be found here. 

If you want to keep updated with Eden Park on social media, please visit our Facebook or 
Instagram. 

Thoughts from a local 

One of our neighbours has created this video named ‘Our Eden Park’ in support of Eden Park 
and the role it plays in our society. 

We encourage you to take a look at this poignant piece by Matthew, a local resident, which 
recaps the stadium’s 117-year history and the generations it has lived through. 
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‘She was here before the flat white. Before avo on toast. And long before we'd combined the 
foil and the boat. She lived through the depression. Through two World Wars.’ 
  

 

#LetTheMusicPlay – 9 days left 
  
There are just 9 days left for you to have your say on our resource consent application to host 
up to six concerts a year in future. A submission takes just a couple of minutes! While events 
may not be happening at Eden Park for some time, we must remember there will be a time for 
us to come together again as a community. The stadium is a critical piece of infrastructure that 
will be needed in the coming weeks, months and years. 
  
You can have your say by filing a submission here, either online or by printing a hard copy. 
  
To make it easier in the current environment, we’re offering to collect any physical 
submission forms in our secure mailbox pictured above outside Entry G Reception, off 
Reimers Avenue. This will be cleared daily by our on-site security staff until submissions close 
at 5pm next Friday. Get some fresh air and walk down to the stadium to deliver your 
submission but please remember to follow personal hygiene and social distancing suggestions. 
  
Learn more about the stadium’s application here. 
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Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 

  

You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive communications and offers 

from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish you can unsubscribe 

here and you can view our privacy policy here. 
  

   

 


